
Sent: Tuesday, July 11, 2023 8:25 PM 
To: Zoning <zoning@andoverct.org> 
Subject: public hearing 
 
to whom it may concern: 
 
  I am writing in support of Jacob Surdam's application to operate his landscaping 
business from his home on Merritt Valley Rd. I am his next door neighbor, and I have no 
issue with this proposal. Jake is a hardworking young man, and his house and yard are 
always neat and well kept. It would be a shame to not allow him to maintain his 
business from his home.  
    Robin DeGemmis 97 Merritt Valley Rd. Andover 
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